
Subject: June Close Reminders & Reversion Information 

Audience: General Ledger and University Users 

Please take a moment to review the new informational documents and year-end 
communications on the OSC webpage.  These updates include reminders about June 2024 
close, final cash transactions and important reversion information and instructions.   

We ask that you share this information within your organization with those who may 
benefit.   

Continue to submit questions and requests to the OSC Contact Center at ncfs@ncosc.gov.  

Thank you,  

NCFS Support Team 
NC Office of the State Controller 
3514 Bush Street – MCS 1410 
Raleigh, NC  27699-1410 
ncfs@ncosc.gov 

 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.osc.nc.gov%2Fstate-agency-resources%2Fnorth-carolina-financial-system-ncfs-resources%2Fagency-year-end-activity-checklist-and-instructions&data=05%7C02%7Cjan.prevo%40ncosc.gov%7Cad46eca51c474b912c4008dcb67c9526%7Ca1f43f4854fe433f9378968b45bc6665%7C0%7C0%7C638585893415176949%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=N8VLa31U7KPyAeY1nRD23ynjRiTh7kudTgJt6nCUMVQ%3D&reserved=0
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